
Town of Northborough 

Conservation Commission 

Notice of Public Hearings 
 

There will be a meeting of the Northborough Conservation Commission on Monday, September 

12, 2022 at 6:00 pm.  

 

Pursuant to Chapter 20 of the Acts of 2022, An Act Relative to Extending Certain COVID-19 

Measures Adopted During the State of Emergency, signed into law on July 16, 2022, this meeting 

will be conducted via remote participation.  No in-person attendance by members of the public 

will be permitted. To participate in the public comment portion of this public hearing go to 

Northborough Remote Meetings YouTube Channel or the Town website for Zoom information. 

 

The meeting will include the following hearings pursuant to MGL Chapter 131, Section 40, the 

Massachusetts Wetlands Protection Act, the Northborough Wetlands Protection Bylaw, and the 

Stormwater Management and Land Disturbance Bylaw: 

 

Application for a Stormwater Management and Land Disturbance Permit for 75 Ridge Road (Map 

65, Parcels 88, 89) by Damon Amato seeking permission to alter an area greater than one acre for 

construction of three single-family homes. 

 

Request for Determination of Applicability for 7 Colby Street (Map 55, Parcel 65) by Lawrence 

Hogan, for repair/replacement of a failed septic system. 

 

Request for Determination of Applicability for 0 Lyman Street (Map 86, Parcel 2) by MA 

Department of Capital Asset Management and Maintenance, for construction of DCAMM 

Facilities Maintenance Building and associated site work. 

 

Request for Determination of Applicability for 100 Bearfoot Road (Map 215, Parcel 43) by 

Monocled Tycoon Real Estate Trust, LLC, for building and parking additions, and associated site 

work. 

 

Notice of Intent for 44 Fisher Street (Map 42, Parcel 30) by Mary Defeudis, for after-the-fact 

wetlands replication. 

 

Diane Guldner, Clerk 

August 31, 2022 
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